The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date January 18, 2018 Report No: PW-05-18
Directed To: | Mayor and Members of Council Attachments:
Department: | Public Works I;ollcy .

eferences:

;rye:'pared Mark Masanovich — Manager of Facilities
Subject: Awarding Contract for Vollmer Complex Refrigeration Upgrade
RECOMMENDATION:

For Council to approve that the Town award the engineering for the Dehumidification and
Fluid Cooler retrofits for the Vollmer Complex refrigeration system to TS Engineering,
and to have TS Engineering proceed with the design and tendering of this work in a

timely fashion.

REPORT:

The Town, in working with TS Engineering, recently went through a thorough examination
of the complete refrigeration system at the Vollmer Complex. Detailed recommendations
have been received and budget has been approved for partial implementation for
improvements.

It is recommended that TS Engineering be awarded the engineering, design and
tendering of the project, for a sum of $55,000.00.

The next step in this project will be a meeting to finalize logistical issues and ensure the
project is completed with the least amount of disruption to service. Construction will likely
start in May 2018.
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Respectfully submitted,

Mark Masanovich
Manager of Facilities

Reviewed by:
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